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[22/4/2022]

Dear students,

As earlier mentioned every 4th Saturday will be observed as Theme Day - In compliance
with our previous circulars please note the following points....

1. It’s a NO BAG for tomorrow. It is full day 

2. Please come in your house dress only 

3. Students from KG - II please bring a pair of extra clothes for SPLASH POOL .Ensure 
that it is properly labeled.

Note: Book stall will be open for only tomorrow. Further NO SALE of books will be at 
our premises.

Regards,

Oasis School


